
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 

CRIMINAL INVESTIGATION DIVISION

$25,000 REWARD
FOR INFORMATION

The Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division is offering a reward of $25,000 for credible 
information leading to the arrest and conviction of the person(s) responsible for the murder of SFC John Jean

On April 3, 2021, at approximately 1:34 a.m., Colorado Springs Police Officers responded to a shooting at the 
Epic Hookah Lounge, located at 4785 Barnes Road, Colorado Springs, CO. Multiple individuals discharged 
firearms during the incident which resulted in the death of 34-year-old SFC John Jean. The death of SFC Jean 
was ruled a homicide and the suspect has not been identified. 

ANY PERSON HAVING CREDIBLE INFORMATION REGARDING THIS INCIDENT SHOULD CONTACT 
THE ARMY CID CENTRAL FIELD OFFICE AT (253) 691-4001, CRIME STOPPERS AT (719) 634-7867 OR 
THE ARMY CID WEBSITE AT HTTPS://WWW.CID.ARMY.MIL/SUBMIT-A-TIP.

PERSONS WISHING TO REMAIN ANONYMOUS ARE ENCOURAGED TO PROVIDE CREDIBLE 
INFORMATION WHICH WILL BE HELD IN THE STRICTEST CONFIDENCE ALLOWABLE.
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